
FOUNDATION GET OUTDOORS 
IN WELLIE WEDNESDAY!!

At Stanstead we believe that the outdoor classroom is just as important as the indoor. In Foundation, 
the Nursery and Reception classes visit the outdoor areas every Wednesday in our wellies and 

waterproofs. We incorporate maths and literacy into our learning in the outdoors, but also enjoy the 
messier activities such as den building and mud pie making. We collect and observe natural materials 

and use them in our arty pieces. 

Autumn dreamcatchers – October 2018
Looking for acorns –
September 2018

Making bird feeders – September 
2018

Making mud pies – September 
2018


